
Sweetheart Valentine’s Dance 

Event Summary 

Sweetheart Valentine’s Dance 

Friday, February 10, 2023 

(Rain Date: Saturday, February 18)  

The Inn at Villanova University  

6:30 to 8:30 PM  
 

The annual Sweetheart Valentine's Dance is 

a truly unique event that takes place with         

elegance at The Inn at Villanova University. 

This special evening   provides an                 

unforgettable experience for family 

'sweethearts' featuring music and dancing,  

light hors d’oeuvres and refreshments,  

photos and caricatures to capture the   

memories, special themed take-home crafts, 

and a memorable rose ceremony at the end 

of the night. The Sweetheart Valentine's 

Dance has been a huge hit with a history of 

being a  sell-out event with over 275 guests. 

There is a nominal fee to attend this       

highly-anticipated and sought after           

tradition!  

 

Click here for event website to read more.  

 

Interested in volunteering?  

Contact Tracey Krum, Recreation Program 

Coordinator, at tkrum@radnor.org or  

610-688-7048.  

Opportunities/Assistance with the Following: 

 

• Event management and security at  entrance points 

• Placement of signage and event equipment 

• Event sponsor and vendor greeters 

• Table management and distribution of publications and other items 

• Assistance with children at activity stations 

 

https://www.radnor.com/government/departments/parks-recreation/community-events/radnor-sweetheart-valentine-s-dance
mailto:tkrum@radnor.org



